
Susan Griebel 
 

I support the new draft permit that lowers allowable PFAS levels and strengthens guidelines for
monitoring groundwater, regular reporting, and community engagement and accountability from
3M. This is long overdue. Be sure to put some teeth into the revised permit. e.g. Huge fines and
clean up costs - that are not passed on to consumers. Thank you. Susan


